
From: Md Arefin arefin.shahrear@gmail.com
Subject: Re: Feedback for Forjana

Date: March 26, 2015 at 19:19
To: Raffi Khatchadourian rkhatchadourian@citytech.cuny.edu

Good Afternoon,

Thank you for the feedback,  we will follow up with students. We really appreciate that you came by to the event,  even though you are a vary
busy person. I sincerely thank you on behalf of CIA. Students came late we ended the event around 4pm and most of students   have similar
problem like Farjana, I think something is need to be done in order to improve students technical skills. I party joined in your presentation,  it
was informative and vivid. If you could send me the power point slides that will be great. 

Sincerely
Md Arefin

On Mar 26, 2015 7:02 PM, "Raffi Khatchadourian" <rkhatchadourian@citytech.cuny.edu> wrote:
Forjana

Don’t say that the job is easy.
Poor programming knowledge. Perhaps don’t emphasis Java and C++, instead maybe emphasize mathlab?
Weak critical thinking.
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